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The court got it right. Our state legislators must uphold the constitutional mandate to make 
sure all our students can attend amply funded schools. The clock is ticking and it’s time to come 
up with the money. We urge legislators to find dependable funding to comply with the McCleary 
decision. We look forward to working with them and the governor to make this happen. 

 

 

Mari Taylor 

WSSDA President 

 

Washington Supreme Court order holding legislature in contempt 

 

About WSSDA — Founded in 1922, the Washington State School Directors’ Association is comprised of all 1,477 
school board members from Washington’s 295 school districts.  The districts they lead serve more than one million 
students, have a combined annual budget of nearly $10 billion, and employ more than 160,000 people.  WSSDA’s 
core mission is focused on ensuring that school board members have the knowledge, tools and services they need 
to effectively govern their districts and improve student learning. 

 

http://wssda.org/Portals/0/Communications/Misc%20Postings/McCleary%20Supreme%20Court%20Order%20-%209-11-2014.pdf

